
From: Alison Hunt [mailto:   
Sent: 28 May 2014 00:12 
To: Correspondence (DECC) 
Cc: Alison Hunt 
Subject: STOP Navitus Bay  
  
Dear Ed Davey, 
As the Secretary of State for Energy & Climate Change I beg that you 
change your mind and refuse planning permission for the construction the 
Navitus Bay Wind Farm. 
They want to build up to 194 wind turbines 200m tall.  The company has 
refused to provide me with information I have requested about the impact 
this development will have on our wonderful Dorset Coast. 
  
They say that you have assessed them as likely to have "no significant 
impact" on the area but we are very likely to have the Jurassic Coast World 
Heritage Site Status taken away. 
  
Our tourist numbers will plummet if 4 summers are blighted by noisy 
construction pounds away for 8 hours or more a day. 
  
The disruption to the sea bed will cause sediment to rise and take away 
our BLUE Flag status.  
  
PLEASE Save our sea views and Save our Sea horses too. 
  
Remove any subsidy for the building of the Navitus Bay Wind Farm. 
  
Make sure that that Navitus Bay are told they will not get a subsidy for 
providing power from the 8MW wind turbines. 
  
Make sure that Navitus Bay know they will only get paid the market rate 
for power that they actually provide to the National Grid. 
  
Make sure that Navitus Bay pay taxes to the UK government. 
  
Demand they tell you the CARBON FOOTPRINT  of building, running and 
decommissioning the wind park. 
  
More energy could be saved by spending £3 billion to make some of the 
25% of Bournemouth properties that are high energy consumers more 
efficient. Many are old properties with poor or no insulation. Many people 
living in them are poor and on low incomes. 
  
Saving energy is far better than generating energy and it would reduce 
FUEL POVERTY. 
  



Rather than subsidise a French and Dutch Company why not pay Feed in 
Tariffs for home owners to provided energy using solar power or heat 
pumps. 
  
Of course I will never vote Lib Dem again if  you champion this monstrosity 
of a project. 
Hoping that one of my points makes you think about rejecting Navitus Bay. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Alison Hunt 
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